
Protests lead to action on ambulance staffing
 Netherlands 

A planned series of protests by the FNV trade union was suspended earlier this 
month following an initial commitment from the government to additional funding 
for the ambulance service. The union had set 15 November as the first day of action 
in a campaign to highlight the issue of serious staff shortages which had led to 20 of 
the 24 regional services failing to meet performance targets. The campaign has 
been suspended until 15 January on the basis of the health minister's proposal for 
an extra EUR 10 million a year for training and recruitment and a one-off 
investment of EUR 5.7 million to provide 20 new ambulances. Whether the 
campaign is resumed depends on the outcome of negotiations set for 14 December 
and 15 January.

FNV (NL)
epsucob
2017 November epsucob@NEWS 21

Printer-friendly version

Policies
Health
Training/life-long learning

https://www.epsu.org/epsucob/2017-november-epsucobnews-21/protests-lead-action-ambulance-staffing
https://www.epsu.org/epsucob/2017-november-epsucobnews-21/protests-lead-action-ambulance-staffing
https://www.epsu.org/countries/netherlands
https://www.fnv.nl/over-fnv/pers/persberichten/persarchief/2017/november/Acties-ambulancezorg-opgeschort-tot-15-januari/
https://www.epsu.org/epsucob/2017-november-epsucobnews-21
https://www.epsu.org/entityprint/pdf/node/10433
https://www.epsu.org/policies/health
https://www.epsu.org/policies/traininglife-long-learning-0

